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Pick Up & Drop Off Change 
Thank you so much for working with us for the pickup & drop off procedures. For                
a brand new system, we feel it is going well! We do have a few changes. 

● We will now be available for pickup starting at ​7:40​ to give the early 
working families an opportunity to pick up before work starts. 

● We do ask that when you come for your packets and see others in the 
foyer, to please wait until the foyer is clear. 

● We are also asking children to wait in the car while parents pick up 
packets, please.  

● There is hand sanitizer for your use as you come in the front door. 
● If you are not comfortable leaving your vehicle, call 360-736-7657 when 

you pull into the parking lot and we will be glad to run your packet out to 
you. 

● This Friday you are bringing back the red labeled packets filled with 
completed work and picking up the green labeled packet. Please put the 
packet you are bringing back behind the ones that are being picked up. 

 
Office Hours 
We will be in the office Mondays and Wednesdays from 10-4, and Fridays from              
7:40-5:15 if you do need to stop by.  
 
CCS Parent Facebook Page 
Hey parents! Don’t forget our Parent Facebook page! If you are Facebook friends 
with other CCS families and they have not yet joined the private CCS Parent 
page, please invite them! It has been such a joy to not only see our students, but 
to follow what they, you and our teachers are doing at home. 
 
Spring Break 
We had the wrong dates for Spring Break last week. Our scheduled break is from 
April 6-10.  
 



Returning Family Registration 
Returning Family Registration packets were mailed to your home on Monday.  
Priority status for class placement is given to completed packets and application            
fees returned by the April 24​th deadline. We understand that given the            
uncertainty of our economy, this may be a most difficult decision. Our School             
Board is sensitive to this and wants to help in any way they can. Please feel free                 
to contact the school if you have questions or concerns about registration. We             
want to work together with you and we serve a very great God. 

 


